
 

 

Extract from WAWA Newsletter issue 227 dated March/April 2023 

 

News from the Bunbury Group 

 

History Book - Over the past year Don Wilson member 3025 has been 

working on gathering information and compiling a history of the 

Bunbury Group. Don presented a copy of the book to the group and to 

all those that supplied him with the information. Thank you, Don.   

Show and Tell for March was held this week. Although numbers were 

down, we had an interesting meeting with a demonstration from Don 

Wilson.  

He told us how he started inside out turning and showed how he learnt 

to refine the way designed using the 2-thirds-1-third rule. 

 Don also explained how there are different ways to hold the  

pieces together and also, the 

centres that were best to use.  

Thanks Don for the work that 

went into preparing for the 

demonstration.  

Don Wilson presenting and segmented vase. .   


